
 

 
FEBRUARY NEWS 2021 

 

NOTE: The studio is closed for the February break (No classes) February 15th – 21st! 
The Group #1 will be the first one’s back into the studio on the week of February 22nd, 
so the rotation will not change. 

 

*ANY dance who is leaving the Province for this break MUST provide a 
negative COVID-19 test before returning to class or quarantine for 10 days as 

per SHA regulations and the COVID-19 contract from the studio. 

 

 

 

 
SPRING SHOWCASE ~ S u n d a y  March 7 t h  

This is for all our Solo & Duo performers! More details and a specific schedule will follow 
next week regarding this. ALL dancers will perform their routine and it will be videotaped. 
We cannot at this time hold an actual show, therefore we cannot sell tickets. Instead of this 
all families will be required to purchase the video and this to cover the costs of the theatre 
and our videographer. This is the way to get our kids onto the stage in full costume & make-
up for these routines this season and in the event of a virtual competition we can use these 
professionally taped routines for submission. 

Reminders 

* All costuming that needed to be ordered will be handed out over the next few weeks. Be sure 
that ALL leg lengths are appropriate and shortened if necessary.  

* Information regarding competition season is coming soon!! We are waiting for more specific 
information from the government on how we can hold virtual events! TRUST the process and 
know that we teachers are doing everything we can to offer a performance opportunity for all 
our dancers! Our number #1 goal is to give them some performance opportunities this season ☺ 
Thank you for your continued support & patience during this difficult year! 

* We are working on a way to offer pictures for all our dancers for their classes with Silverswan. 
Please be patient and we will send information out as soon as we know. They will likely NOT be 
on the days originally scheduled to follow the SHA guidelines.  

* Follow us on our Facebook & Instagram pages for updates!! 
 
Outstanding Accounts 
We kindly remind you that ALL monthly tuition is due on or before the first of the month. 
PLEASE PAY OUTSTANDING AMOUNTS ASAP! 

 

Office Hours (February) 
First two weeks of the month: 
Tuesday & Thursday 5:00-8:30pm 
EVERY Saturday 9:00am-4:30pm 


